
 
High Point Regional High School 

Structured Learning Experience Program 
 
The Structured Learning Experience (SLE) program is designed to introduce high           
school students with disabilities to workplace skills while beginning the process of            
transition to post-secondary planning. Students will develop workplace preparedness         
and functional skills through activities inside and outside the classroom. SLE is a             
Structured Learning Experience that can take place both within the school and in the              
community. 
 
We would like to invite your business to participate in this very special and unique               
volunteer program. Your participation will be essential in preparing our students to be             
21st Century workers. They will be able to acquire relevant skills to enable them to               
become responsible members of our community. The students are enthusiastic and           
ready to start working! 
 
The district member assigned will ensure that the employee-volunteer relationship is           
safe, will set up the parameters of the program, and will visit each job placement site.                
Students will have the opportunity to move from site to site to acquire diverse              
experiences in different fields.  Job coaches will assist, instruct and evaluate students.  
 
To become an SLE job placement site, please contact: 
 

Gib Carter, Supervisor of Pupil Personnel Services 
973-875-3101, extension 1308 

gcarter@hpregional.org 


